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Ms Kitty  Durham COMMNT2013/8302/P 27/02/2014  17:45:31 I am satisfied with the addition of a one storey roof addition however I object to the design on the 

following grounds:

1.The proposed development, by virtue of its design, bulk and massing, would appear as an 

over-dominant feature in the townscape, and would fail to preserve and enhance the character and 

appearance of the existing and adjacent buildings.

2. The retaining of the existing facade involves removing the existing elegant period windows and 

replacing them with      modern clumsy large paned glazing units which are not sympathetic to the 

design of the existing building or the adjacent building.

132 Kentish Town 

Road

NW1 9QB

Page 6 of 21


